
Blair Square Committee 

Meeting of February 6, 2018 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6 pm with 4 members present.  Those present were: Kevin Conley, 
Jamie Errickson, Peter Barbieri and Walter McGrath 

On a motion by Conley, seconded by Barbieri, McGrath was elected Clerk. 4-0 

On a motion by McGrath, seconded by Barbieri, Errickson was elected Chairman. 4-0 

On a motion by Conley, seconded by Errickson, Barbieri was elected Vice-Chairman. 4-0 

Discussion arose around finding new members for the committee in order to complete the 7 member 
requirement. We would especially like to have a member from the Friends of the Rail Trail. 

Discussion arose around the area that the committee is charged with discussing and the parking spaces 
in the area as well as the need to keep the Rail Trail free of vehicle traffic. Peter Barbieri passed out 
some prints of the area and said that he could get full sized drawings if anyone wanted them. 

The next meeting of the committee is scheduled for March 7th at 6:30 pm in the lower town hall. 

A motion was made by Conley, seconded by Barbieri to adjourn the meeting at 6:35 pm.  Motion 
approved. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Walter R. McGrath, Clerk 

 


